
Nursery Homework Grid - Summer 2021 

Home learning is a vital part of your child’s 

education. Please support and encourage your child 

with any of the tasks they are interested in 

completing. 

Please email any photographs or videos to 

epotts@birches.staffs.sch.uk or return any other 

items in homework folder. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Physical development  

Use pens, crayons, paints, chalks etc to practise 

forming the letters in your name. 

 

Get ready for sports day! In the garden or at the 

park practise running, jumping and hopping.  Try 

balancing a potato on a spoon – be careful not to 

drop it! 

 

Personal, social, emotional development 

Play a game that involves taking turns. 

 
Ask your child to tell you about our Golden Rules 

and why they are important. 

 

Give your child a “job” to do eg tidying up toys, 

hanging up coat.  Can they do it independently?  

Literacy  
When sharing a story with your child ask them to 

identify the characters in the story. Can they 

answer “Why” questions about the characters? Eg 

Why did Jack steal the Giant’s gold?  

 

Maths 
Look out for numbers when you are out and 

about.  Can you recognise any of the numbers on 

car number plates, on price labels, on road signs? 

 
 

Communication and language 
Can you use language to talk about opposites?  

Give your child a word eg hot and ask them to 

say the word that means the opposite 

 

 
Expressive arts and design 

We have read several stories that have castle 

settings.  Encourage your child to use whatever 

resources they have at home to draw or build a 
castle.  For example, they could use recycled boxes, 

Lego, sand, play dough or even a clothes airer to 

create a castle.  If they prefer, they could use 

pens, pencils, crayons, chalk or paint to draw their 

castle. 

 
 

Understanding the world 

What happens when we plant a seed? 

Can we do anything to help the seed? 

How does the seed change? 

 
Try planting the seeds/pips from fruit you have 

eaten 

These activities should not take long to complete – 

it is better to spend a few minutes on an activity 

and then return to it at another time rather than 

expecting your child to focus for a long time. 

 
 

I look forward to seeing how you get on! 

 

Miss Potts 
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